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SAGINAW COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
CLOSES TODAY JUNE 28, 2019 

 
 The Saginaw County Health Department (SCHD) is closing for business today June 28th for the 

remainder of the business day due to a natural gas plume from a community leak that entered the 

building.  Normal business operations will resume on Monday, July 1, 2019 at 8:00 am.  

Appointments for services will be rescheduled as soon as possible by staff on Monday July 1st.  
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